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Revisions to PCRF-L 
 
As announced at the ORA Quarterly Meeting last week, changes to the PCRF-L have been 
implemented and the revised form is now available on the ORA website.  
 
Changes to the PCRF-L include:  
 

• The addition of a field for use by Central Administration to track after-the-fact submissions. 
• We have added a question and modified others to better identify studies, which may be 

impacted by General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR).  
• The addition of a certification statement regarding intellectual property. 
• A new question regarding the anticipated use of the UM Center for Computational Science 

(CCS) was added.   
 
ORA anticipates updates to the PCRF-S in the near future.  Please watch for future 
announcements via the Research and ResAdmin ListServs.   
 
If you have any questions relating to the PCRF-L, please contact your Pre Award  contact person.   
For contact information, simply go to the ORA website and click on  
Who is my ORA Contact Person?  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

For additional information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 

http://www.ora.miami.edu/
https://www.ora.miami.edu/about-ora/contact-us/who-is-my-ora-contact-person/index.html
http://www.ora.miami.edu/


 

If you have any questions, please email us at ora-si@miami.edu. 
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